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Food is a basic human need, and no one in our community should go hungry simply 

because of where they were born.  The Food for All Oregonians program ensures 

that every Oregonian - regardless of immigration status - has access to the food they 

need to thrive. By expanding food assistance to those currently excluded, we are 

strengthening families, supporting local economies, and fostering a healthier, more 

inclusive Oregon. I fully support this program and so should you.   


